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CIRCULAR No. 33 of 2024     `          September 24, 2024 
 

 

 
For the attention of the CEO 

 

Tea Sale Arrangements - Sale No 41 
 
For Sale No. 41, originally scheduled for 26th September 2024, the Catalogue Closure 
has been extended to Friday, 27th September 2024, until 4:30 p.m. This extension was 
granted in consideration of the presidential elections and the potential for a curfew during 
this period. 
 
This decision was made at the request of the Producers, in consultation with the Chairman 
of the Colombo Brokers' Association (CBA), and with the approval of the Chairman of the 
Colombo Tea Traders Association (CTTA). 
 
Brokers are reminded to note the revised closure date and time to ensure the timely 
completion of all post-delivery activities. The cooperation of all stakeholders is essential 
to meet the adjusted schedule. 
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